
Dear Bulldog Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to Woodrow Wilson Middle School and the 2020-2021 school year! Since our    

earliest days in 1915 to today, our school has had a record of excellence in academics,        

dominance in athletics and second to none “Red and Blue” Bulldog school spirit! This year, will 

be no different! 

 

An important part of success in life is determined by our attitude. Successful Wilson Bulldogs 

have a positive attitude and are focused on learning in and out of the classroom. During these 

uncertain times, this is more important than ever. There are choices to be made by families 

regarding how your child will receive their education this coming school year. I urge you to use 

all of the information you have to make an informed decision. I know that you may feel that you 

do not  have enough information at times to make a good decision, but I also want you to know 

that I will pass along all the information that I receive to assist you during this difficult time. 

 

We will have high expectations for academic learning and personal growth this year no matter 

how the education is delivered. A positive attitude, hard work, outstanding teachers, and sup-

portive parents will get us all through this together. GO BULLDOGS!! 

 

Sincerely, 

Keith Fantauzzo 
Principal 

 

Seventh grade students must be in compliance with the latest immunization requirements prior 

to the first day of school.  Students not in compliance cannot be admitted.  For the latest    

immunization requirements, visit the Wilson website and look under “School Info” then under 

“Registration Information.”  

From the Principal’s Desk... 

Incoming 7th Grade Immunization Requirements 
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2020-2021 BELL TIMES 

Wilson Middle School bell times for the new school year are: 

 

  9:00am  Students May Enter the Campus 

  9:20am  School Day Starts 

  4:20pm  School Day Ends 

 

In making plans for the new school year, please ensure your child does not arrive to Wilson 

before 9:00am as no student supervision is available prior to that time without enrolling in the 

morning HOST program.  Students may not loiter outside of the gates of the school nor at the 

deli next door.  Enroll your child in the HOST program or work with friends and neighbors to 

make supervision arrangements for your child. 



 

 

Our traffic patterns 

are approved by 

Hillsborough County 

Public Schools.   

We ask that all 

parents follow our 

routines to provide 

for student safety and 

to set a good 

example for your 

child. 

 

 

 

 

On Sale 

at Open 

House 

Agenda 

Planners 

  

PTSA 

Member-

ships  

Spirit 

Shirts              

Hoodie 

Sweat-

shirts         

 

Please 

bring 

exact 

TRANSPORTATION INFORMATION 

ORIENTATION AND OPEN HOUSE 
6th GRADERS 

Orientation and Open 

House for parents and  

students is Thursday,         

August 6, 2020.   

Please meet in the    

auditorium at 4:30pm.   

 

Due to space constraints, 

we ask that each 6th grader 

have no more than 2 adults 

with them for this event. 

NEW TO WILSON 

7th AND 8th GRADERS 

New students and their         

parent(s) are invited to a 

school orientation session on 

August 6, 2020, at 2:00pm in 

the auditorium.  Open House 

will follow at 2:30pm. 

 

 

 

RETURNING 

7th AND 8th GRADERS 

Parents of 

our re-

turning 

7th and 

8th grade 

students 

are invit-

ed to 

Open 

House on 

August 6, 

Parking 

will be 

available 

School Buses 

Woodrow Wilson Middle School has buses that provide transportation to and from school 

each day. The bus routes, which include stops and times are available from the school District 

website, www.sdhc.k12.fl.us. At the time this letter was printed, the 20-21 bus schedules have 

not been posted. The 19-20 bus schedules can still be accessed on the Wilson website and the 

stops typically do not change too much. Bus riders enter campus through the side, west gate.   

Walking/Biking 

Walking and bike riding is encouraged whenever possible. If you live south of the school, stu-

dents cross Swann Avenue at the crosswalk in front of the school. Our bike racks are        

located on the west side of the school. Students are reminded to lock their bikes daily. Don’t 

forget, helmets are required. Students walking or riding their bikes to/from school are       

expected to go directly to their destination. Loitering in the neighborhood or at the deli 

at the corner of Swann and Delaware is not permitted. Walkers and bike riders enter 

the campus through the side, west gate. 

Car Riders 

Parents bringing/picking up their child by car may drop off beginning at 9:00am and may enter 

the car line at 4:00pm  Cars enter Edison Avenue from DeLeon Street. Cars unload/load five 

at a time. Students enter campus through the side, east gate on Edison Avenue.  Any stu-

dents remaining at 4:30pm will be taken to our aftercare program in the cafeteria.   

A supervision fee will be incurred. 

  

  

 

Come 

to the cafeteria, during and after Open House to take care of 

your back to school purchases 
Come to the Media Center to check into your child’s transportation 

needs, buy an agenda planner and register for the HOST program. 

 

 

AT THIS TIME, OPEN HOUSE WILL BE 

HELD VIRTUALLY. PLEASE STAY       

CONNECTED THROUGH OUR SOCIAL 

MEDIA OUTLETS FOR UPDATES. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Notification of the Availability of the Asbestos Management Plan  
In accordance with 40 CFR Part 763.84 (c) and Subpart E, Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) all employees, building       

occupants, or their legal guardians are notified of the availability of the Asbestos Management Plan for Wilson. Management plans for our 

school are available during normal business hours for review in the main office. Copies of the plan can be made for a nominal price per copy. 

The plan is also available for review by employees; without cost or restriction, before work begins in any area of the school or building.     

Information provided in the management plan includes the recent facility survey, response actions planned or taken, and post periodic        

surveillance and re-inspections activities. 

Welcome to the Wilson Family! 
Read a brief biography on the Wilson website about each staff member. 

 

 

 

 

We welcome the following new staff to the Wilson team! 

    

   Elizabeth Sheehan  6th Grade  Math 

   Devin Morris   8th Grade  Social Studies 

   Sharon Perez   All Grades  ESE 

   Melissa Guest   7th Grade  Language Arts 

   Joaquin Hernandez  6th Grade  Guidance Counselor 

   Sarah Beth Glicksteen  8th Grade  Guidance Counselor 

   Cathy Wetherington  All Grades  School Psychologist 

   Christine Gallo  All Grades  Registered Nurse 

Our school offers a before and after school program for parents needing morning and/or 

afternoon supervision for their child.  Morning supervision is available from 7:30-9:00am 

and after school from 4:20-6:00pm.  The cost per week is $15 for mornings and $27 for 

afternoons. The application is available from the school website or at host.mysdhc.org.  

Online registration is open. See the next page for directions for enrollment. Contact 

Wilson HOST Director, Adam Booth adam.booth@sdhc.k12.fl.us with any questions. 

EXTENDED CARE 

While you are out doing your back to school shopping…  

please pick up some extra school supplies for our counselors to have on hand for students 

who may need them.   

While you are at it, we are happy to take your “in very good condition” used PE uniforms 

and prior year Wilson spirit shirts. 

Drop these clean items off to our Guidance Counselors! 



 

 

AT THIS TIME, OPEN HOUSE WILL BE 

HELD VIRTUALLY. PLEASE STAY       

CONNECTED THROUGH OUR SOCIAL 

MEDIA OUTLETS FOR UPDATES. 



For the safety of our students, all 

visitors are required to show 

photo id and sign in at our     

attendance office. A Visitor Pass 

will be issued. Parents are re-

quired to make an appointment in 

advance to speak/conference with 

a teacher. 

If it becomes necessary to sign 

your child out of school prior to 

dismissal, an adult must come to 

the attendance office prior to 

4:00pm.  PHOTO I.D. IS RE-

QUIRED FOR ALL ADULTS       

SIGNING A CHILD OUT OF 

SCHOOL. Only adults listed on 

the student emergency card will 

be permitted to sign a student 

out of school. 

Photo ID Required 7th Grade NJHS 

Each year, the National Junior Honor  

Society (NJHS) inducts new members 

from among the 7th grade class.  To be 

eligible for NJHS membership, candi-

dates must have maintained a 3.75 

academic average for the first three 

quarters of their 7th grade year.  

Students must also have no discipline 

events that result in a suspension. 

Parents Needed 

We are seeking parents to serve on 

the School Advisory Council. Meet-

ings are held once a month at 

8:00am. Please contact Ms. Casper 

for information. 

michelle.casper@sdhc.k12.fl.us 

Parent Visitation 

Due to our limited space, we cannot    

accommodate parents/visitors visiting 

their child for lunch. We support your 

involvement with school but not during 

the lunch period. 

Additionally, although a child's birthday is 

something to honor, middle schools do 

not celebrate birthdays at school. No bal-

loons, cakes or other such gifts will be 

given to students during the school day. 

BACK TO SCHOOL CLOTHES SHOPPING 
 

When purchasing clothing, please ensure that it follows the dress code for Hillsborough County Public Schools: 

 
The dress and grooming of students shall be that which contributes to the health and safety of the individual and which is non-

disruptive of the educational activities and processes of a school. The definition of appropriate dress shall vary with the age of the 

student, the program of instruction, and the heating/cooling system of the building. 

Students have the right: to dress as they choose as long as their dress meets the approved dress and grooming regulations, 

does not disrupt school activities, is not obscene or defamatory, and does not endanger the physical health or safety of themselves 

or others. 

Students have the responsibility: to dress and groom in such a manner so as to reflect cleanliness, modesty, safety and good 

taste; become familiar with and adhere to approved dress and grooming regulations of the School Board of Hillsborough County. 

 

• Shoes shall be worn. Skate tennis shoes and bedroom slippers are unacceptable and not allowed. 

• Clothing that exposes the entire shoulder, tube tops, spaghetti straps, or similar type of clothing may only be worn with a 

blouse or shirt. Clothing exposing the torso or the midriff, either front, back, or sides shall not be worn. Underwear shall not be 

visible. Clothing shall not expose the mid-chest area. Clothing not properly fastened or with tears that are indecent shall not be 

worn. Clothing traditionally designed as undergarments or sleepwear shall not be worn as outer garments. All pants and shorts 

shall be secured at the waist. Boys’ shirts shall have sleeves. Mini-skirts, mini-dresses, and short shorts shall not be permitted. 

Hemlines shall be no shorter than fingertip length. 

• Hair shall be clean and neatly groomed. Head coverings shall not be worn in the building unless required for religious ob-

servance or health-related reasons. 

• Garments and/or jewelry that display or suggest sexual, vulgar, drug, gang, weapons, or alcohol-related wording or graphics, or 

that provoke or may tend to provoke violence or disruption in the school, shall not be worn. Wallet chains shall not be worn. 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
DeDate: 

 

August 5, 2020    
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Students; Faculty and Staff: 
 
 The Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) is a state agency that 
oversees the cleanup of sites throughout Florida. The FDEP is responsible for notifying School 
Boards throughout the state when any contamination is discovered at school property. School 
Boards which receive such notice are further required to notify all Faculty, staff, parents, and 
guardians of students attending the school. 
 
 In 2009/2010 school year, the FDEP notified the Hillsborough County School Board 
regarding the identification of soil and/or groundwater contamination at several school 
locations. This letter is to fill the annual requirement of notification for the identified locations. In 
addition, the School Board also decided to voluntarily expand their notification process beyond 
FDEP requirements to include other school locations based upon a review of available 
information regarding historical as well as more recent soil and groundwater testing results. 
 
 DUE TO THE LOW POTENTIAL FOR EXPOSURE, THE SOIL AND/OR 
GROUNDWATER CONSTITITUENT CONCENTRATIONS IDENTIFIED AT THESE 
LOCATIONS DO NOT POSE A SIGNIFICANT HEALTH RISK. THE SCHOOLS ARE SAFE 
FOR STUDENTS, PARENTS, STAFF AND VISITORS. 
 
 A listing of the schools identified for which the School Board has/is providing notification at this time is as 
follows. 
 
Brandon High School  Buchanan Middle School  Carver Center 
Just Elementary School Kenly Elementary School  Leto High School 
Lockhart Elementary School Lutz Elementary School  Maniscalco Elementary School 
Mann Middle School  Marshall Middle School  MacFarlane Park Magnet 
McLane Middle School  Mendenhall Elementary  Morgan Woods Elementary  
Oak Park Elementary School Pinecrest Elementary School              Pizzo Elementary School 
Plant City High School  Plant High School   Robinson Elementary School 
Roosevelt Elementary   Sheehy Elementary School  Town & Country Elementary 
Wilson Middle School  Young Middle Magnet 
 
 Additional relevant information for each school is available in the Principal’s office. You are invited to 
review this information at your convenience. Additionally, to assist you in understanding this information and to 
answer questions, the FDEP and the Florida Department of Health (DOH) have established two toll free 
information lines. DOH number 1-877-798-2772 and FDEP number 1-866-282-0787. 
School Board of Hillsborough County 
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DeDate: 

 

5 de Agosto del 2020    
 

Estimados Padres y Tutores de Estudiantes; Profesores  y Empleados: 
 

     El Departamento de Protección Ambiental de la Florida (FDEP) es una agencia estatal que supervisa 

todos las operaciones de limpieza de todos los sitios/lugares a traves de todo el estado de la Florida.  El Departamento de 

(FDEP) es responsable de notificar a todas las Juntas Escolares del estado de la Florida cuando una contaminación es 

descubierta en la propiedad de una escuela.  La Juntas Escolares son las que reciben dicha notificación y ademâs debera de 

notificar a los profesores, personal, Padres de familia y Tutores de los estudiantes que asisten a la escuela. 

 

     En el año escolar 2009/2010, el Departamento FDEP notificó a la Junta Escolar del condado de Hillsborough información 

respecto a la identificación de suelo y la contaminación de las aguas subterráneas en varias ubicaciones de las escuelas.  La 

carta es para llenar el requisito de notificación para las localidades.  Además, Las Juntas Escolares también decidierón 

voluntariamente ampliar su proceso de notificación más allá de los requisitos de el FDEP e incluir a otras ubicaciones de las 

escuelas basadas en análisis históricos haci como la información mas reciente recibida de los resultados de las pruebas 

realizadas de el suelo y las aguas subterráneas. 
 

    DEBIDO A LA BAJA POSIBILIDAD DE ESPOCISIóN EN  EL SUELO Y LAS AGUAS 

SUBTERRáNEAS O LAS CONCENTRACIONES DE COMPONENTES IDENTIFICADOS EN 

ESTOS LUGARES NO DEMUESTRAN UN GRAN RIESGO PARA LA SALUD.  LAS ESCUELAS 

SON SEGURAS PARA LOS ESTUDIANTES, PADRES DE FAMILA, PERSONAL, Y LOS 

VISITANTES. 

 
      Una lista de las escuelas identificadas y a las cuales la Junta Escolar les ha enviado notificación hasta el momento son las 

siguientes: 
 

Brandon High School  Buchanan Middle School   Carver Center 

Just Elementary School  Kenly Elementary School   Lockhart Elementary School 

Lutz Elementary School  Maniscalco Elementary School  Mann Middle School 

Marshall Middle School  MacFarlane Park Magnet   McLane Middle School 

Mendenhall Elementary  Morgan Woods Elementary  Oak Park Elementary School 

Pinecrest Elementary School Pizzo Elementary School   Plant City High School 

Plant High School  Robinson Elementary School  Roosevelt Elementary 

Sheehy Elementary School  Town & Country Elementary   Young Middle School 

Leto High School  Wilson Middle School 

 

     Información adicional pertinente para cada escuela está disponible  en la oficina de el Director/a.  Le invitamos ha revisar 

esta información  a su comodidad.  Además,  ayudarlo ha entender esta información y a responder sus preguntas.   FDEP  

(Departamento de Protección Ambiental de la Florida) y DOH (Departamento de Salud de el estado de Florida).   Han 

establecido dos lineas gratis para proveer información.   Los  números son:    

DOH 1-877-798-2772   y   FDEP 1-866-282-0787. 
 

Junta Directiva Escolar del Condado de Hillsborough  
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Woodrow Wilson Middle School 
6th Grade Supply List 

2020-2021 
 

Below is a general list of supplies that all 6th graders will need.  Additional items needed, 
that are specific to a teacher or class you have on your schedule, will be communicated 
to parents at Open House and to students during the first week of school.  If a quantity is 
not listed next to an item, consider buying more than 1. 
 
 

Item  Quantity Special notes: 

Binder -3” three ring (D ring 
works best) 

1  (usually 2 are needed to get through 
the year) 

NO ACCORDIAN STYLE 
Please 

pencil pouch -3-hole zippered  1  

Pocket dividers with pockets  7+  *plastic with pocket work best 

Blue/black pens AND red pens 2 black or blue  AND 2 red  (4 total)  

Colored Pencils  1 Small pack Basic colors only 

Hand held pencil sharpener  1  

Sharpened #2 pencils OR 
mechanical pencils with lead 

Many  Keep half at home for end of 9 
weeks refill 

Erasers for pencils tops 1 pack  

Glue sticks Minimal 2 in binder  

Wide-ruled notebook paper 2 packs to begin Keep half at home for end of 9 
weeks refill 

Graph Paper (Math) 1 small pack  

Highlighters-“thin” (reading & 
L.A.) 

Yellow, green, blue and orange (if 
possible) 

 

Dry Erase markers 2  

Something to read Example: a book, a magazine  

 
Because our school provides all students with at home access to texts, students do not 
use backpacks.  There is no need to purchase one unless your child will be riding their 
bike to/from school each day or walking. 



Woodrow Wilson Middle School 
7th Grade Supply List 

2020-2021 
 

Below is a general list of supplies that all 7th graders will need. Additional items needed, that are specific 
to a teacher or class you have on your schedule, will be communicated to parents at Open House and 
to students during the first week of school.  If a quantity is not listed next to an item, consider buying 
more than 1. 
 
**Please note there is not a calculator on this list. All students will need a calculator, but the type varies 
based on the Math class on the student’s schedule. To make sure you purchase the correct one, hold 
off on buying a calculator until after the first day of school. The teachers will make clear to the students 
what type they should buy at that time so there is no confusion. 
 

Item Quantity 

3” three ring binder (D ring works best)  
NO ACCORDIAN STYLE 

At least 1 
 

3-hole zippered pencil pouch  1 

Plastic tab dividers with pockets for notebook 7+ 

Blue, black pens AND red pens  

Sharpened #2 pencils or mechanical pencils with leads  

Hand held pencil sharpener (only if needed) 1 

Wide-ruled, loose-leaf notebook paper Start with 2-3 packs 

Highlighters  

White-Out Tape  

Hole Reinforcers  

Glue Sticks  

Colored Pencils Small pack 

Graph Paper for Science and Math  

 
 
Because our school provides all students with at home access to texts, students do not use 
backpacks.  There is no need to purchase one unless your child will be riding their bike to/from school 
each day or walking. 



Woodrow Wilson Middle School 
8th Grade Supply List 

2020-2021 
 

Below is a general list of supplies that all 8th graders will need.  Additional items needed, that are 
specific to a teacher or class you have on your schedule, will be communicated to parents at Open 
House and to students during the first week of school.  If a quantity is not listed next to an item, consider 
buying more than 1. 
  
 
**Please note there is not a calculator on this list. All students will need a calculator, but the type varies 
based on the Math or Science class on the student schedule. To make sure you purchase the correct 
one, hold off on buying a calculator until after the first day of school. The teachers will make clear to 
the students what type they should buy at that time so there is no confusion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Because our school provides all students with at home access to texts, our students do not use 
backpacks.  There is no need to purchase one unless your child will be riding their bike to/from school 
each day or walking. 

Item Quantity 

3” three ring binder (D ring works best)  
NO ACCORDIAN STYLE 

At least 1 

3-hole zippered pencil pouch  1 

Plastic divider tabs with pockets for notebook 7 total 

Blue, black pens AND red pens  

Sharpened #2 pencils or mechanical pencils with lead  

Colored pencils  

Hand held pencil sharpener (only if needed) 1 

Wide-ruled, loose-leaf notebook paper  

Post It Notes  

Glue Sticks Start with 2 

Highlighters  

Metric Ruler 1 

Protractor 1 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 
July 2020 

  

Dear Wilson Families & Supporters,  

  

We hope this letter reaches you in good health and good spirits.  We are excited to welcome new and 

returning Wilson Bulldogs to the 2020-2021 school year!  Given health concerns created by Covid-19, 

Woodrow Wilson Middle School made the difficult decision not to hold the Woodrow Wilson Foundation 

Back-to-School Bash, Dance-a-thon, or PTSA Fall Festival during Fall 2020, making our Business 

Partners and Families more important than ever.   

 

Please consider partnering with the Woodrow Wilson Foundation and PTSA to help ensure the continued 

success of our students. The Foundation and PTSA provide crucial school resources not available 

through state and local funding.  The Foundation and PTSA are currently making plans to supplement, as 

needed, Hillsborough County School District’s efforts to maintain the health and well-being of our students 

until Covid-19 concerns have been abated.  The Foundation and PTSA plan to continue existing 

programs as well.   

 

Last year, the Foundation began a new program for all students called WilsonUnites.  WilsonUnites 

engages students in team-building activities designed to support acceptance and inclusion.  The 

Foundation also recently renovated the school lobby to add enhanced security measures for entrance to 

the school.  Other recent Foundation projects include installation of a computer lab, restoration of the 

hardwood floors in the hallways, purchase of tables and umbrellas to accommodate outdoor dining for 

students, classroom SMART boards, academic help sessions for students, and professional development 

for teachers and staff.  Last year alone, the Foundation was able to contribute $50,000 to Wilson 

academic endeavors and school facilities! 

 

The PTSA supports the school with Community and Family Outreach programs, Parent Education 

Programs (PEP), Principal Roundtables, Staff Appreciation activities throughout the year, as well as 

providing teaching materials, equipment and special projects.  Through teacher grants, the PTSA 

provides educational enhancements in subject areas that impact every student at Wilson. 

 

Please know that ANY financial support is greatly appreciated!  Your partnership lasts one school year. 

On behalf of the students, faculty and families of Wilson, thank you for your consideration. 

 
Please  Click Here to get started! 

  
Sincerely,  

 

Laura Keith Lisa 
Laura Valenti 

Foundation President 

Keith Fantauzzo 

Principal 

Lisa Woodward 

PTSA President 

 



BUSINESS & FAMILY SPONSORSHIPS 2020-2021 

 

Given the uncertainty created by Covid-19, Wilson made the difficult decision not to hold its 

traditional fundraising events during Fall 2020, making our sponsors more important than ever!  

The Foundation hopes to hold a Wilson Spring Event in 2021, if allowed by applicable local, 

state and district regulations in place at that time.  Business & Family Sponsorships will allow 

the Foundation & PTSA to continue to support Wilson and also provide additional supplies 

requested by the administration to promote the health, safety and well-being of Wilson students 

and faculty. 

 
BULLDOG SPONSOR - $2500 

 

• Wilson Spring Event Sponsor, including 4 VIP event tickets 

• Certificate of Recognition to display at your business 

• Your business logo displayed year round on our recognition banner in the front hallway 

and on a 3X4 banner on the back fence 

• Your business highlighted in a marketing story in on Bulldog Bark that is sent to ALL 

Wilson families and available on the school website, as well as Facebook and Instagram 

• Your business logo displayed on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram Pages and the PTSA / 

Foundation website 

 
RED & BLUE SPONSOR - $1500 

 

• Wilson Spring Event Sponsor, including 2 VIP event tickets 

• Certificate of Recognition to display at your business 

• Your business logo displayed year round on our recognition banner in the front hallway 

and on a 3X4 banner on the back fence 

• Your business logo displayed on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram Pages and the PTSA / 

Foundation website 

 
SPIRIT SPONSOR - $500 

 

• Certificate of Recognition to display at your business 

• Your business logo displayed year round on our recognition banner in the front hallway 

and on a 3X4 banner on the back fence 

• Your business logo displayed on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram Pages and the PTSA / 

Foundation website 

 
FRIEND OF WILSON - $250 

 

• Your business logo displayed on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram Pages and the PTSA / 

Foundation website 

 

Please  Click Here to get started! 
 

Questions about Business & Family Sponsorships? 

Please contact Keith Fantauzzo at keith.fantauzzo@sdhc.k12.fl.us 



HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

WOODROW WILSON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

SCHOOL, PTSA AND WOODROW WILSON FOUNDATION 

BUSINESS PARTNERSHIP AGREEMENT FORM  

2020-2021 

  

Woodrow Wilson Middle School    _________________________________________  
Name of School      List name of business as you would like it to appear for recognition purposes.  

Keith Fantauzzo, Principal    _________________________________________  
Contact Person                 Contact Person    

1005 W Swann Ave.        _________________________________________  
School Address            Email / Phone Number  

Tampa, FL 33606         _________________________________________  
City, State, Zip Code          Business Address   

Keith.fantauzzo@sdhc.k12.fl.us    _________________________________________   
Email            City, State Zip Code   

              _________________________________________   
Signature of Authorized Representative of School    If applicable, Wilson student name and grade   

              _________________________________________   
Date (Agreement in effect until the end of the school year.)   Signature of Authorized Rep of Business 

Sponsorship Level (please check one):   

     Bulldog Sponsor $2,500    

     Red & Blue Sponsor $1500     

                      Spirit Sponsor $500       

     Friend of Wilson $250            

  
Please send your business logo via high resolution .jpeg or .eps file to Kelly Escayg at 

kelly.escayg@sdhc.k12.fl.us 
 

Please  Click Here to get started! 
 

I have enclosed a check made payable to Woodrow Wilson Foundation for $ ______________   
Partnership payments can also be made by credit card at www.wwmsbulldogs.org.  

  
Deadline to be included on the Business Partnership Banner is October 15, 2020.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT OF OUR SCHOOL! 

Questions? Contact Keith Fantauzzo, Principal at Wilson at keith.fantauzzo@sdhc.k12.fl.us. 

 
All ads/fliers/logos/content must be approved by WWMS Principal and Foundation President who maintain sole right of approval.  Ads/fliers/logos/content must be  

provided at least 30 days prior to use. Fliers must state “Proud Business Partner of Wilson Middle School” and should be personalized 
to Woodrow Wilson Middle School.  Your donation is tax deductible. The Woodrow Wilson Foundation, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization, 
Federal Tax Identification #200797570.  A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the Division 

of consumer services by calling toll-free to 1-800-435-7352 within the state of Florida.  Registration does not imply endorsement, 
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WELCOME BACK BULLDOGS 
Wow! What a crazy summer and last couple of months we’ve had! 
 
Even though Covid-19 has shaken our world and disrupted our conventional 
school year, Woodrow Wilson Middle School (WWMS) PTSA will continue to 
support and create positive partnerships between our school and the 
surrounding community.  The increasingly popular catchphrase, “we’re in this 
together” has never been more relevant. 
 
People often ask what the WWMS PTSA does. The mission of the WWMS 
PTSA is to advocate for children by engaging and empowering families, 
students, teachers, staff and community businesses and organizations. This 
rich history of engagement has helped create an “A” rated school integrated 
with the surrounding South Tampa community. 
 
WWMS PTSA achieves this success through a variety of programs and events such 
as: 
 
•    Community Outreach for Wilson families in need 
•    Staff Appreciation events 
•    PEP (Parent Education Programs) and Principal Roundtables 
•    Fundraising activities 
•    Spirit Gear sales 
•    Conference Night dinners 
•    Reflections Fine Art Competition 
•    Red Card luncheons 
•    8th Grade Celebration 
•    Variety of volunteer opportunities throughout the year 
 
The WWMS PTSA extends a warm welcome to all parents, students, and staff, 
whether you have been part of Wilson in years past or are new to Wilson.  
  
Looking forward to a great year, 
  
Lisa Woodward 
President  
WWMS PTSA 2020-2021 



ONLINE REGISTRATION FOR THE EXTENDED CARE PROGRAM 
H.O.S.T. 

Enrollment is currently open. 

 

Before enrolling your child, view an Online Talking Tutorial (approx 4 min) explaining 

how to enroll a Hillsborough County Public School student in the HOST Program. 

 

Where can I find the Online HOST Registration and Online Tutorial? 

http://host.mysdhc.org 

   

What information will I need to register a child? 

• School Name 

• 7 digit student I.D. number “Lunch Number” - Please ask you child for their  

 number. 

• Student’s Date of Birth 

• Student’s current grade level—for new school year 

• Enrollment Term (2018-2019) 

 

What is my next step once I completed the HOST Online Registration? 

Print the completed registration packet and return to the HOST Program at the school 

your child will be attending for the 2018-2019 school year. All information will be re-

viewed and approved by HOST staff. 

 

Where can I access the HOST Online Registration? 

Any computer that has internet access.  Ex.   public library, a friend or relative’s home, 

in the student affairs office 

 

How and where do I pay the registration fee? 

Please make all checks or money-orders payable to WWMS HOST Program.  All 

checks or money-orders are accepted by the HOST Instructor.  Unfortunately we are 

unable to accept cash.  Please refer to the HOST website or contact your child’s 

HOST program for any other payment questions. 

 

If you have any questions please contact the District HOST Programs office  

at 813-744-8941 

 

http://host.mysdhc.org

